
LUPE ANGUIANO & ASSOCIATES, INC. (LAA) 
2231 Mariposa Drive 
Oxnard, California 93030 

(805) 983-3009 
e-mail: laanguiano@msn.com 

March 27, 1997 

Dr. Tomas Sanchez 
Oxnard College 
4000 South Rose Avenue 
Oxnard, California 93033-6699 

Dear Tomas, 

The presentation yesterday to Michael Carney, Director, Public Relations for the Pacific Telesis 
Group, was perfect. Michael was very impressed with the Oxnard College Technology plan. He 
admired the high quality and well organized work, which has already taken place. Involvement 
of the students made a big impression on him; Pacific Bell is always looking for well-trained 
technicians. I suggest you write and thank him for his visit, invite him back for the tour and 
outline briefly what you will be requesting in the future proposal to the Pacific Telesis 
Foundation. 

I am very pleased to be assisting you, as a volunteer. I am truly excited about the tremendous 
potential in your overall Oxnard College Technology Plan. The enclosed plan might be helpful. 

As per our phone conversation today, I would like your stamp of approval to proceed with the 
following ideas and/or activities: 

1. Introduce the technology plan (same as you did to Michael Carney) to Steve Wright 
from GTE, perhaps invite him to the special lunch at the College on Wednesday. 

2. Invite Maria Echaveste, Director of the Office of Public Liaison for the White House 
(Clinton Administration), to visit Oxnard College for the purpose of reviewing the 
Technology Plan. Maria will be coming to Oxnard on Saturday April 12, 1997 (note 
enclosed flyer). As you know Maria lived in La Colonia and also attended Channel 
Island High School. I think, technology is President Clinton's priority for education. 
The administration, I believe, is providing monies for technology education 
demonstration projects throughout the United States. It would be great if she would 
agree to offer support to the overall Oxnard College Technology Programs. The letter 
of invitation could go under your signature or Judith Valles. Her address is: The 
White House, 1600 Pennsylvania Ave., Washington, D.C. 20500. The general White 
House phone number is (202) 456-1414. I will be interviewing Maria for the UCSB 
Latino Study. 

3. If OK with you I would like to continue contacting (as my limited time allows) other 
funding sources to support not only the Oxnard College technology plan but other 
College projects such as the language Institute. I would like to make preliminary 
contacts with the A R C O Foundation, A T & T Foundation and others. 

It is a pleasure working with you. 

Lupe Anguiano, President 
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